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From: BILL WOODBRIDGE <bill.woodbridge@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 1:14 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Resolution opposing offshore oil & gas drilling

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

o Iam complete support of the Board of Supervisors resolution to stop the U.S. Department of the
Interior from initiating the Outer Continental Shelf Leasing Program which could allow new oil
drilling in federal waters off the continental United States including Santa Barbara County.

e Iam Against the Bureau of Ocean Energy Management leasing program outlined in the Federal
Register (Vol. 90, No. 84, Doc. No. 2025-07479.

o Please reinforce 2018 county resolution opposing similar leasing efforts and asking the federal
government to exclude the Central Coast’s waters from new oil and gas leases.

e Santa Barbara County’s coast fuels our local economy, supports incredible biodiversity, and is core
to our community identity. This action supports our shared values and protects our community,
its lands and valuable resources for the good of us all.

Thank you!!

Bill Woodbridge
Goleta



